August 30, 1973

Ms. Deborah sevart Besharov

35-51 95th Street

Jackson Heights, New York 11332

Dear Ms. Beshsrov:
We gratefully acknowledge your generous donations of $10.00.
We will be most happy to add your name to our list so that you

may reguiarly receive out monthly publication and other materials
issued from our office.

We appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director

Enclosure



